“)CBHS FFA Booster Club

Welcome to the Clear Brook FFA Booster Club 2019-2020 school year!
Dear Parents,

On behalf of the Booster Club officer team, let me be the first to welcome you into the
exciting world of FFA! We invite you to become a member of the Clear Brook FFA
Booster Club. It's a great way to meet other parents and learn/share from our collective
experiences. The purpose of the Booster Club is to support our FFA chapter by
providing resources to send our students to judging events, state and national
conventions, equipment for the different show teams, a show sign for each competing
student, scholarships and anything else needed to help our students succeed. he
Booster Club meets during the FFA chapter meeting each month at the Ag Building at
Clear Brook High School. We have a lot of fun activities planned for this year — so you
can keep in touch with us and what is going on by accessing the FFA Chapter website
at http://clearbrook.ffanow.org and click on the Booster Club tab. Booster Club also has
a group on Facebook. Search for Clear Brook FFA Booster Club and ask to be a
member. We have a great officer team this year and all of us are looking forward to
meeting you and working with you to make the 2019-2020 school year a big success!
Please don’t hesitate to email me or any other officer if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Colleen Wlkiraon

Colleen Wilkinson
President Clear Brook FFA Booster Club

2019-2020 Booster Club Board

President -Colleen Wilkinson- colleenepayne@gmail.com

1st Vice President of Membership- AnnThornton- athornt1@ccisd.net

2nd Vice President of Fundraising -Mike Deckard- miked@amdigicomm.com
Treasurer - Stephanie Murray- stephmurray02@gmail.com

Secretary- Matt Thornton- thornton2@att.net
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